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To: All Parish Presidents, Treasurers 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

Date:  May 14, 2016 

Directive # 1 

Greetings to all my League sisters, 

            First let me thank everyone for electing me to my second term as treasurer. I certainly 

appreciate your confidence in me. If any parish treasurer needs help I am always available.  

             There is still time to collect per capita for this year. Contact your members who have yet 

to pay and find out why they haven't paid their dues. Many times they have just forgotten. If 

there are other problems, try to correct them. Every Catholic women should be a member. Our 

voices need to be heard everywhere and the greater our numbers, the louder we speak. 

              Our Diocese is hosting the Provincial Convention in Stratford from July 10
th

 to July 

13
th

.  This is an opportunity to see our resolutions go on to the next step. I know you will have a 

good time, meet many like-minded members and learn a great deal about our wonderful 

organization. 

              Another summer activity you can support is our Day at the Shrine in Merlin on 

Wednesday, July 20
th

. Don't worry about the weather. If it's too hot the church is air conditioned.  

              Finally, have a safe and restful summer so you will be ready to continue God's work in 

the fall. 

              May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless you and your council. 

Blessings, 

Mary Lappan 

 
 


